
 

 

 

Monday, July 22, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Monica Moran, 614.378.2879 

Monica.Moran@franklincountyohio.gov 

  

Auditor’s Office Website Now Available in Multiple Languages 

 COLUMBUS, Ohio – In an effort to better serve the diverse communities of Franklin 
County, the Auditor’s office website is now available in multiple languages, Franklin 
County Auditor Michael Stinziano announced Monday. 

 The new feature, which uses Google Translate, allows a user to select from more than 
100 language options at the top of the web page. It went live earlier this month. 

“This new feature will increase accessibility to the many important services of the Auditor’s 
office and brings our office into the 21st century with new technologies to serve the people 
of Franklin County,” Stinziano said. 

Options include Spanish, Somali, and Nepali, which are all used by Columbus’ significant 
immigrant community. The new feature is part of Stinziano’s goal of modernizing the 
Auditor’s office and building an office that is transparent, accessible and accountable to 
Franklin County residents. For more information, visit the Auditor’s office website at 
www.franklincountyauditor.com. 
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